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May 24, 2012 
 
 
Doug Esagok, 
Chairperson 
Inuvik Hunters and Trappers Committee 
P.O. Box 1720 
Inuvik, NT  X0E 0T0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Esagok, 
 
Information Requests for the HAMLET OF TUKTOYAKTUK, TOWN OF INUVIK AND GNWT - CONSTRUCTION OF 
THE INUVIK TO TUKTOYAKTUK HIGHWAY, NORTHWEST TERRITORIES [02/10-05]  
 
On March 8, 2012 the Environmental Impact Review Board (EIRB or Review Board) issued two Information 
Requests (IRs) to the Inuvik Hunters and Trappers Committee regarding wildlife harvesting and the proposed 
use of Category E lands for the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway right-of-way. The Review Board had set a 
deadline for IR responses as March 30, 2012.  
 
Given the importance of the topics of these requests the Review Board would like to hear from the Inuvik 
Hunters and Trappers Committee on these issues. However, the Review Board also recognizes that the Inuvik 
Hunters and Trappers Committee may have capacity issues and we are therefore extending the deadline for a 
response until August 31, 2012. 
 
Please let the Review Board know if the HTC has any concerns about the timeline set out above. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  

 
Eli Nasogaluak  
Environmental Impact Review Coordinator  
Environmental Impact Review Board  
Phone: (867) 777-2828  
Fax: (867) 777-2610  
eirb@jointsec.nt.ca 
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